MISSIONARIES TO JAPAN

Dan and Terri Gardner 610 Whiskey Rd NW Apt 311 Isanti, MN 55040 763-245-2167 dnt2gardner@gmail.com

Summer 2025

Dear friends,

Greetings from Dan and Terri Gardner to those who pray for and support us.

We have been keeping busy with various things. We have been blessed to have a Bible study at the apartment complex that we live in. Please pray that more would come and we'd see some fruit through this. I have been able to speak at a couple of churches and also have scheduled some for the future, but our biggest concern has been our health conditions. Last January I had two stents put in for my heart. Then again on July 7, they did an angiogram and ended up putting another stent in. I'm praying that this will be the end of that, but I'm still dealing with Afib and they are trying to figure that out. My next appointment for that is August 7.

Please continue to pray for Terri as she is dealing with her fibromyalgia and the pains that it causes in her leg and lower back. We thank the Lord for all the goodness He gives us daily.

Please continue to pray for the Japanese churches in Japan that preach the gospel. Please continue to pray for Pastor Yoshida and Shinko Baptist Church and Pastor Fujino and Megumi Baptist Church. Both churches are doing well and seeing people saved and discipled. Pray for the Bible college and new students. Pray for Japan that it would humble itself and turn to Christ.

If anyone is interested in having us for a Missions emphasis Sunday or be in your missions conference, please feel free to contact us at 763-245-2167.

Thank you for your faithful support and prayers as we partner together in the ministry of reaching the lost around the world.

Sincerely in Christ,

Dan and Terri Gardner

Dan + Tern Landren

Emeritus

John 4:34-36





Dan

Terri